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UCLA Mock Trial
UCLAMT is one of 
the most 
competitive 
programs in the 
nation

25 years 
competing 

25 National 
placements

5 National 
Championships



UCLA Mock Trial
Global Mock Trial is an 
International Initiative 

our program founded to 

provide students around 
the world with legal 

advocacy and public 
speaking experience 
through Mock Trial

● Develop and provide 
access to mock trial 
curriculums

● Travel to work directly 
with hundreds of 
international 9th-12th  
grade students

● Offer personalized 
coaching and guidance

What We Do



Partners

Peer 
Potential 

Mock Trial 
(PPMT) 

International 
Mock Trial 

(IMT)

IMT is an organization 
aimed at increasing 
access to mock trial 
tournaments. IMT holds 4 
mock trial tournaments 
per year, all of which are 
completely free of cost 
and open to any school 
across the globe.

PPMT is a non-profit legal 
advocacy organization 
based in Shanghai, China. 
Since 2014, PPMT has been 
hosting the National 
Chinese High School Mock 
Trial Championship,  and 
working with students to 
start and expand their own 
programs



UCLA Mock Trial

● Partnered with 20 
schools across the 
world

● Plan to offer 200+ 
hours of coaching 

● Traveled overseas to 
work directly with 200+ 
international 9-12th 
grade students

Peer Potential Mock Trial 
(PPMT)

International Mock Trial 
(IMT)

Our Partners

What We’ve Done

● Hosted 14 national and 
international mock trial 
tournaments

● Helped over 1,650 
students from over 
235 teams 

Our Partners


